
Announcements for Wednesday, May 19, 2021 

❖ Attention ALL STUDENTS! First Coast Technical College will be on campus in the 

courtyard during all three lunches TODAY! Please stop by the table and see what career 

opportunities await you with a short-term education in a technical field! BTHS LOVES its 

TECHNICAL COLLEGE! Don’t miss out! 

 

❖ Yearbook distribution is TODAY for the underclassmen. Seniors and DL’s should pick up 

today too!  You must have a photo ID to pick up your book or have your information 

visible in HAC.  The location is the Small Cafeteria throughout the day. 

 

❖ BTHS is looking for student interns for the Front Office this summer.  If you are 

interested, please go to the BTHS website and click on the link to apply to be an intern. 

 

❖ BOOK RETURN:  Students may return books before school or during 7th period every 

day or all day on Wednesdays.  All other times the Media Center is closed for testing. 

All books must be returned in person. 

 

❖ Bright Futures reports are still available for pick up!  If you have not already received it, 

please stop by the main guidance office during your lunch if you have not picked up your 

Bright Futures report. 

 


